
 

 

 
Fan District Association 

208 North Strawberry Street 

Richmond, Virginia 23220 

 

 

November 10, 2017 

 
 

Donna Soyars 

Tabernacle Baptist Church 

1925 Grove Avenue 

Richmond, Virginia 23220 

 

RE: SUP-023978-2017  

 

Dear Ms. Soyars: 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Fan District Association (FDA) to relay our vote “not to oppose” the special use 

permit (SUP) request related to your daycare activities at the Tabernacle Baptist Church. The vote was 

unanimous.  

Should anything significant change related to your SUP, please update the FDA Zoning Committee. Otherwise, 

this concludes the FDA’s involvement with your process.  

We hope you have a smooth, successful project.  

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Katherine Jordan 
FDA President 
 
 
 
cc, Jonathan Brown, Councilwoman Kim Gray, Sean Hicks 
 


